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(The following letter was personalized and sent directly to families 

by each school principal.) 
 

Dear AESD Families, 
 

We hope your summer break is off to a good start and that your 

entire family is safe and healthy.  Our Anaheim Elementary School 

District continues planning and preparing for the safe reopening of 

our schools in August. More information will be shared with you as it 

becomes available. For the time being, here are some resources 

we would like to share with you that may help your family this 

summer and in preparation for the next school year: 
 

 YMCA Summer Day Camp will be offered June 22-August 7 

from 7:45 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the following 

locations:  Ponderosa, Roosevelt, Ross, Westmont, Edison, 

and Marshall Elementary Schools.  Families can sign-up 

online at anaheimymca.org or call for assistance (714)635-

9622. 

 YMCA child care for the 2020-2021 school year will be 

offered on campus from 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.   Families can 

sign-up online at anaheimymca.org, complete their interest 

form linked here,  or call for assistance (714)635-9622. 

 Free grab & go lunches will continue to be available for 

children all summer at our 23 AESD schools. The full schedule 

is linked here.  

 Anaheim Elementary Online Academy, a new 100% 

Distance Learning AESD school, is now accepting enrollment 

for the next school year. You can learn more about it by 

watching the video linked here.  

 Enrollment for all grades and all AESD schools is open, 

including for Pre-School and Transitional Kindergarten. You 

may begin the enrollment process online for TK-6th or for 

PreSchool. 

 Student Assignments 2020-2021, please take a moment to 

complete the form to provide us information that will help us 

assign students to classes and schedules for the coming new 

year.  (A form was sent to parents from each school.) 
 

During the summer if you have any questions or need support, 

please call (714) 517-7500 and our staff will be happy to assist you. 
 

Best regards, 
 

School Principal 
 

https://www.anaheimymca.org/
https://www.anaheimymca.org/
https://www.anaheimymca.org/day-summer-camp/
https://sites.google.com/aesd.org/aesd-distance-learning/parents/food-resources
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uo9tKLCVQA4&feature=youtu.be
https://anaheimelementary.org/enroll/
https://anaheimelementary.org/ece/

